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Alone? In need of a little extra festive cheer? Whatever the reason                  

         please do feel free to spend Christmas lunch with us. 

We will provide a traditional or vegetarian Christmas lunch, good company and          

                                  transport can be arranged where needed. 

                                     Singles, couples and families welcome. 

  Our doors  open at 12.30pm Christmas day at the Catholic Church Hall on the croft. 

 There is no charge. For more information contact Teresa or Rebecca tel: 01787 311558 


